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CIRCULAR NO. 15 of 2023                           May 12, 2023                           

 

 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF SELLERS/BROKERS  

 

 

Cataloguing Rules 

Reference Circular No. 12 of 2023 dated 06th April 2023, the following should be noted;    

At the CTTA Committee Meeting held yesterday, 11th May 2023, it was decided to cease the 

extension on dispensation given on CATALOGUING RULES. 

Cataloguing rule prior to the dispensations shall apply, from Sale No. 23, due to close on 25th May 

2023.  
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